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Virtual Attendees:  Barb Rafuse, Gordon Marshall, Peter Rachmistruk, Holly Zacharko, Carla Kemp, Shawna Molnar, Leanne Doetzel, Carrie Desjarlais, Rosie Conrad

Meeting called to order at 7:09pm by Shawna.
Opening prayer was said by Mr. Marshall.
Approval of April 27, 2020 Minutes
Carrie motioned to accept minutes, Holly seconded.
Treasurer’s Report
Not much has changed since last meeting.  Did pay for the indigenous map.  Balance is currently $22,686, and a cash float of $300.  $5,573 is what may need to be paid back from the hot lunch funds, $12,000 allocated to the playground which leaves a total of $5,413.51 remaining in the account.

Hot Lunch Report
Peter indicated that at Holy Redeemer they checked in with parents to see if they wanted to donate their funds to the school or receive a refund, this was completed with a google survey.  Holly will follow up with Peter and Simone.
Playground Committee Report
CFEP has been sent into the province, with letters of support from MP, MLA, County, School District.  Leanne indicated that she will apply for a few more private sector grants.
Administration Report
Busy getting ready for next year, planning for what next year may look like – planning for all 3 possible scenarios such as back in school/homeschool-distance/combo of these.
There has been activity in the building, hallways have been painted and working on the doors.  There will be a change in the colour of the logo to green.  New flooring will go in.
Teachers are getting ready for report cards, there will be a meeting on the 28th to determine how these will look.
There has been a change in the direction teaching is happening, taking into account how families are doing, more choice boards etc.
Question about the basketball courts – no one has heard back from the county about that, Shawna didn’t hear back about the front entry either.
Signage for JV is mostly gone, waiting for logo approval for the St. Nicholas sign and then it will go up.
Grade 4 will have a virtual tour on June 10 from both St. Teresa and OLPH.
Grade 4 will be receiving their certificates and crosses, just trying to come up with a creative plan of how that can be done.
PSC provided kudos for the videos that admin has been doing – these are really well received by the students.
Question about how we may be able to get teacher gifts to teachers – there will be another collection date for items so possibly can set up drop off/pick up then.
Updates
Email to Dave Anderson
Shawna sent an email apologizing for the late deposit, and let him know that when we are back in school we will be following up with items the kids make.  He was very gracious and looks forward to the opening of the playground.
Admazing coupon books 
Email had been sent to BUCPS with no response back asking whether they were doing this.  Shawna may attend the BUCPS meeting.
Davidson Orchard Fundraiser
Ok to go with this, we should be able to accommodate needs in social distancing when providing them out.
New Business - Open
2020-2021 Election
These will be held in September.
Grade 4 Technology 
Information will be provided out to those in grade 3 moving to grade 4 about the technology needed for next year, taking into account that many of these students are currently using this technology. 
Next Meeting Date:  June 15, 2020 at 7pm.  
Meeting Adjourned at 7:51pm by Shawna

